
                                                                                                                                     
 
Ref : GR/TN/2016-2017/ALL/05                                                               Dated : 24.06.16 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Greetings from Gateway Rail, 
 
With reference to our below trade notice,  we would like to inform you that the Central Government 
has exempted the taxable service to which the invoice for the service has been issued on or before 
31st May 2016 vide notification No. 35/2016-Service Tax issued by Ministry of Finance (Department 
of Revenue).  
 
Hence, this is to notify that the Krishi Kalyan Cess will not be levied on the invoices raised and 
unpaid (partially or fully) as on 31st May 2016. However, the same shall be applicable on all services 
rendered or invoiced from 1st June 2016 onwards. 
 
For any further queries, please feel free to contact us on Customerservice@gatewayrail.in. 
 
Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Rail 
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